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	Old Eglish Road

Dungannon

BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87 727277

Fax (028) 87 727610




26th January 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian

We are offering you (P2 – P5 parents) the opportunity to attend a Parent/Teacher interview which will take place this term.  Appointments will be available Thursday 8th February, Monday 12th February and Tuesday 13th February.  This will be a 15 minute interview.  Please ensure you keep to the 15 minute slots as going over will have an impact on those waiting, many of whom have a number of teachers to see.  
Mrs Samantha Ross (P2) will be unavailable for the Parent/Teacher interviews as she is currently on sick leave.   She hopes to hold Parent /Teacher interviews after mid term. Apologies for any inconvenience that this may cause.
Miss N. Hughes ( P5) will be unavailable for Parent/Teacher interviews on  both Thursday 8th February and Tuesday 13th February as she is out on an ICT course.  However, she will be available on Wednesday 14th February and Wednesday 21st February from 2.15-4.30pm.  Parents of children in Primary 5 with siblings in the school wishing to have an appointment with Miss N. Hughes should tick Monday 12th February 2018 on the slip below, where possible.

Please fill in one of the reply slips below and return it to the school by Thursday 1st February 2018.  If you do not have a preference of day please tick all three relevant boxes.  We will try to accommodate you as best we can.  Parents who do not turn up for appointments will not be offered another time unless there is a very genuine reason for not attending.

In order to start interviews at 2pm, children in P1-P3 (& older siblings) will finish school at 1:30pm and P4-P7 will finish at 1:45pm.  Please inform whoever collects your child from school of this change of time.  Ace Coaches can accommodate us with the change of time so those who normally go home on the bus will leave at 1.45pm.  The children will have their lunch/dinner before they finish school on these days.  
School is closed on Thursday 15th February 2018 to Tuesday 20th February 2018. School reopens on Wednesday 21st February 2018.  
Yours sincerely

Sandra Ferguson

Principal

Parent /Teacher Meetings at Windmill Integrated Primary School
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

  I have read this note but am satisfied with my child’s progress and don’t need an appointment.  

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class: _________________________

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class: _________________________

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class: _________________________

Signed: ___________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I would appreciate a meeting to discuss my child’s progress on:

	Thursday 8th  February 2018

P3 + P4 Parents only

( 2.00-4.30pm)
      
	Monday 12th February 2018
        (P3, P4EV, P4JM, 

P5-Parents with siblings, where possible)

          Between 2.00-4.30pm
	Tuesday 13th February 2018

P3+P4 Parents only


         Between 2.00 – 4.30pm

	Wednesday 14th February 2018

P5 Parents only
          
         Between 2.15 – 4.30pm
	Wednesday 21st February 2018

P5 Parents only


         Between 2.15 – 4.30pm
	


Child’s Name: __________________________________ 
Class: ________________________

Child’s Name: __________________________________ 
Class: ________________________

Child’s Name: __________________________________ 
Class: ________________________

Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)

Windmill Integrated Primary School is a Company Limited by Guarantee (Co. Reg. No. XN85570) and is recognised as a Charity by the Inland Revenue (Ref. XO72688DCM)

